
From: Erin Ferre [mailto:eferre@Leupold.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 9:00 AM 
To: 'Kevin Cameron' 
Cc: Rep Cameron 
Subject: RE: Thank you for your response 

Thank you for your acknowledgement of my suggestion.  I am not able to come and testify due 
to my own work schedule, but I do give permission to use my e-mail on my behalf. 

If the DMV adjusted its work hours to Tuesday through Saturday, 8 am to 5 pm, Saturday hours 
would be available for folks like me who are not able to get into the offices on a weekday.  
Typically Mondays are the most quiet, and the day most other businesses choose to be closed 
due to the least amount of traffic on those days. 

Thank you for your consideration, and good luck! 

Erin Ferre 

 


